
Jo Ann Duffy, Town Planner 
Community Development Dept. 
Phone: (603) 268-0279 
E-mail: jduffy@hooksett.org 

 
Subject:     TRC Meeting 
 
Location:   Hooksett Town Hall, 2

nd
 floor room 204  

 
Start:   Thu 2/6/14   9:00 AM 
End:   Thu 2/6/14 10:00 AM  
 
Recurrence   Monthly 
 
Meeting Status:   Meeting organizer 
 
Required Attendees: Leo Lessard, Director, DPW 

Dan Tatem, Stantec 
Jo Ann Duffy, Town Planner, Community Development Dept. 
Michael Hoisington, Deputy Chief, Fire Dept. 
Steven Colburn, Captain, Fire Dept. 
Todd Haywood, Assessor, Assessing Dept. 
David Rogers, Planning Board Chair 
Bruce Kudrick, Superintendent, Sewer Department 
Diane Boyce, Superintendent, Recycle & Transfer Station 
Jon Daigle, Captain, Police Dept. 
Peter Bartlett, Chief, Police Dept. 
Steve Couture, Conservation Commission Chair 
Cindy Robertson, Conservation Commission Vice Chair 
Chris Pearson, Zoning Board of Adjustment Chair 
Dr. Littlefield, Superintendent, SAU #15 
Guy Chabot, Superintendent, Manchester Water Works 
Rich Radwanski/Bill O’Donnell, NHDOT 

 
 
There will be a meeting of the Technical Review Committee at the Hooksett Municipal Building,  
35 Main Street (Room 204), Hooksett, NH, to hear the following application:  

 
1. 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

Manchester Water Works - plan #14-02 (private well, no Sewer/septic) 
TFMoran, Inc. 
700 Quality Dr. Map 29, Lot 64-2 
Site plan for proposed radial well, 24 foot by 26 foot pump building, and gravel driveway. 

  
 

 
 

This agenda was closed as of 4:30 pm, Thursday, January 30, 2014 

 
 
1/30/14 


